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Finndley

Objection

The garage at 57 Elsworthy Road is an unfortunate addition that predates the Conservation Area 

designation.    The alteration of the door to aluminium louvres will not enhance the appearance 

or benefit the historic character of the street.

The introduction of the boiler flues will also adversely affect the street scene.   Can the flues not 

be directed to use the existing Willett chimney?

 

As part of this application it is important that a condition be imposed for the reinstatement of the 

low front wall and the two drum pillars.   They are important features of William Willett’s design 

for front boundaries, the only remaining example on this street although there are others in 

Willett’s Eton Avenue houses.

Francoise Findley

for BCAAC

10a Elizabeth 

Mews, NW34TL
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